Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone & Fax: 01354 677266 email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

Headteacher: Wirs. J. North, Bed Hons, NPQ

7 September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

www.benwickprimaryschool.ik.org

COOKING CLUB - MONDAYS 3.10pm-4.15 pm YEAR 3 & 4

Mrs North will be running a **Cooking Club** for **Year 3 & 4** pupils starting on Monday 17 September 2018. There are only 12 places so please return your slip by Wednesday 12 September and we will pick the first 12 from a hat as we feel this will be fairer way of deciding.

To help cover the cost of the ingredients the cost of this club will be £10 per child payable in advance. Your child will be unable to take part until payment is received. If paying by cheque please make it payable to Benwick Primary School.

Please can you send in a tin or container each week for your child to bring home their finished dish.

Please note there will be no clubs week commencing 15 October and 29 October 2018.